
 

Dear Acorns, 

 

This week we will carry on looking at the animals at London Zoo and will be 
sharing talking about your favourite animal stories. 

It is lovely to get so many photos sent to me so I can see what you have been 
doing. 

I have included some ideas for more activities you can do at home and look 
forward to seeing what you create. 

Take care and have fun. 

See you soon 

Lots of love 

Miss Hillman.  

 


